CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION TERMS OF REFERENCE

1. Civil Service Commissioners were first appointed a year after the Northcote-Trevelyan report of 1854 as a guarantor of its principles of professionalism, impartiality and meritocracy. The Commission was given statutory underpinning in the Constitutional Reform and Governance Act of 2010. The Triennial Review should swiftly verify that the requirement for the Commission as set out in that Act persists.
2. It should then review whether its remit should be extended or amended to ensure that the challenges the Civil Service faces today are being properly addressed.  This would include, but not be limited to, the following areas: capabilities; upholding standards; performance management; and leadership and stewardship.

